Greg Denny 9/30/95
448 Seivers Ave.,
Brea, CA 92621

Dear Greg lenny,

What you ask of me is, I regret, a physical impossibility.

You ask for copies of a quarter of a million pages of the official records I
got from all those FOIA lawsuits I filed against the government.

Moreover, they are in our basement and I aim nu longer able to use stairs.

So I cannot even get to them.

I do have copies of all my bocks and they are,except for those who come here
and are welcome to use those files, all I can now do about malking that information
available.

My current NEVER AGAIN! is in most book stores. If not they can get it from

their usual supplier,
Best wishes,
/ W

Harold Weisberg
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